
World Book Day is about celebrating 
books and reading all year round. It’s 
never too early to encourage a love of 
reading and share stories together as a 
family not just on World Book Day, but 
every day of the year.

On Thursday, 3 March 2022, St. Bernard’s will 
celebrate World Book Day together across our 
school.  All of our staff will visit different 
classrooms to share a story and further inspire a 
love reading.  
Each child will celebrate with their teachers and 
peers throughout the day reading for pleasure, 
completing reading activities and sharing stories.  
Keep an eye on Twitter to see how your child 
celebrates the day!

You can help at home too:

CLICK HERE FOR 
RECOMMENDED READS

https://www.worldbookday.com/reading-recommendations/
https://www.worldbookday.com/reading-recommendations/

